
R E S I S T !

B R I S T O L  
A L L O T M E N T E E R S

FILL OUT THE CONSULTATION TO HAVE  
YOUR SAY BY THE 22ND JANUARY:
https://www.ask.bristol.gov.uk/bristol-allotment
Resources available via the whatsapp group to help highlight the harmful rule changes.

CONTACT YOUR WARD COUNCILLORS AND MP.
SIGN THE PETITION: https://www.change.org/p/objections-
to-bristol-city-council-s-changes-to-allotment-rules-and-rent

EMAIL TO JOIN THE NEWSLETTER: 
bristolallotmenteersresist@gmail.com 

SCAN THE QR 
CODE BELOW 
TO JOIN THE 
WHATSAPP 

GROUP.

THERE ARE CHANGES PLANNED ACROSS BRISTOL 
ALLOTMENTS AND COMMUNITY SPACES  

We are a group of allotmenteers and those on the waiting list, organising together to push back 
against Bristol City Council’s punitive & harmful allotment rule changes and rent increases.


